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Dear Shri Minoo Jokhi,

At the outset and on behalf of Lions District 317F and Leo clubs, we would like to thank you for
the superb ideas shared during the Memory development program and the Mathemagic show
with all our school and college students.

We appreciate your time and talent shared with the youngsters here in Bangalore on
November 29, 2023 at Maxwell Public School, Little Angels School and St Joseph's School.

On December 4, 2023 at Government High school, Bhagini Nivedita School, Gandhi Smaraka
High school and St. Vincent Pallotti College.

A program of his nature is an enriching experience for students and helps them to focus well
on studies and removes the fear on mathematics.

Looking forward to many more such programs.

Wishing you all the very best!

Thanks and regards,
e ot
Lion Bernaad Chetty

District Coordinator - Leo Clubs

District 317F



